
11-11-22 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 11th day of November 2022 at 7:00 pm. Members, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present. 

Details of the upcoming community Christmas event took place. The park board will supply a 

hot chocolate bar. Details of decorating for Christmas were also discussed. 

Discussion on the current state of the park bathrooms was held. It was suggested that an update 

to the bathrooms be made, rather than redoing them completely. Motion to approve, Volson, 

Gahner 2nd. AIF 

Grants were discussed and completed for the update to the park bathrooms. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose park board will be held on December 4th, 2022, at 7:00 pm. 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm. 

 


